
Year 4 – Maths Cafe at Manor Park School                       11/10/2018 

For information our Year 4 Class will be going to a Maths Café run by Manor 

Park School on Tuesday 16th October. Staff from the school will walk with the 

children to Manor Park and back again to St Mary’s. 

Please could you send your child into school on this Tuesday with up to £1.00 in 

small change so that they can buy goods at the café and work out the money 

and change needed to help with their Maths work. 

The children will be back at St Mary’s for lunchtime and drop off and pick up 

times at St Mary’s are as usual as it is only during the morning period. 

Many thanks. 

 

Mr Kay 

Year 4 Class Teacher 
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